
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 21, 2011 
 
 
 
 
 
Chair and Members of the Built and Natural Environment Committee 
 
Re: Lighting – Your Storage Team – 715 Fanshawe Park Road 
 
I am aware of a number of complaints received with respect to the glare and broadcast of light 
that is being experienced by the residential neighbours adjacent to the above-noted property, as 
a result of the lights being left on at night.  The business owner has indicated an unwillingness 
to address these concerns.  I therefore respectfully request, that the Civic Administration be 
requested to require the owner of the subject property to carry out a lighting study in order to 
provide recommendations on how the concerns of the residents, with respect to glare and/or 
broadcast of light from the above-noted property onto adjacent properties, can be addressed. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Matt Brown 
Ward 7 


